George H. Person REF: NVS-215AA
Chief, Recall Management Division EQO08-013
Office of Defects Investigation Enforcement 08E-038
US Department of Transportation

National Highway Traffic Safety Adm.

1200 New Jersey Ave SE.

Washington, DC 20590 January, 6, 2009

Dear Mr. Person,
This correspondence is in regards to a letter received in November from your

office in regards to a defect notification conceming axle wheel end studs supplied by
ArvinMeritor. Your recall number 08E
Emergency One, now known as E-O
chassis. Our World Manufacturer Ide

ire Figh_ting,apparatus and

No vehlcles left our facmty or were so

ArvinMeritor supplied the correct studs and work mstructlons and contracted with their local
service representative, Raney’s Truck Center, 1650 NW 38™ Ave, Ocala, Fl. to inspect for, and
remove and replace any studs with the suspected lot number markings.

A tracking sheet is attached indicating the inspection and repair date for each of the 28 axles
and the number of studs found and replaced on each axle. All axles were inspected and
repaired by June 5'2008. This was within 10 working days from the receipt of the notification. All
defective parts were returned to ArvinMeritor per their instructions.

As no vehicles left our facility with this issue and were never placed in customer possession no
field recall notification is required. Nor are quarterly follow up reports needed.

Sincerely,
Bllly Mlle Gerald Duva _
Vel ¢ !
[y 4 EATEL
Durec r of Operatlons Supplier Development Manager
352-861-3223 352-861-3784

E-ONE, Inc. « PO Box 2710 ¢ Jcala, FL 34478
ph. 382.237. 1122 = ix. 352 237 1151

We proudiy manufaciurs E-Ore, Superior, Saufsbury and Brovto Skylift,



